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Welcome to the San Diego 
Airstream Unit 

Welcome you to the San Diego Unit of the 
WBCCI.  We feel  honored that you have 
chosen our Unit as your gateway to new 
journeys. 
 
Take a moment  to navigate our website where 
you will find our Rally schedule and much 
more. 
 
AirstreamSanDiego.com  
 
You may also want to connect with us via our 
Facebook page which offers news articles, Unit 
updates, pictures from previous rallies and 
informative tips for travel.  You can click the 
button below to be automatically redirected to 
Facebook.  
 
We hope to keep you well informed via email 
blasts, newsletter publications, Unit meetings 
(held during rallies) and via our 
website.  However, if for any reason you have a 
question please feel free to contact us. 
 http://www.airstreamsandiego. 
com/contact_us 
 
Again, thank you for choosing Airstream San 
Diego to explore, discover and grow. 
 
We hope to se you down the road 
Your Board of Directors 
 

2018 Officers  
 
President  
Dan S 
 
1st VP -Abe H 
 
2nd VP ς Marla L 
 
Secretary - Bri L 
 
Treasurer- Marcia D 
 
Trustees- 
Richard B 
Yasin L 
 
Webmaster -Joe T 
 
Communications -Bruce L 
 
Membership ς Jaclynn R 
 
Newsletter Editor- Veronica H 
 
By laws -Art R 
 
Family/Youth- Sandy S 
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Well, a new year of adventure has begun, with 2018 Rallies underway. First, I 
want to thank Kelly and his family for their contributions to the unit in 
2017, it takes a lot of planning and work to lead the unit and for that we are 
appreciable. I also want to thank the officers for 2018 that have stepped up to 
keep the unit moving forward.  You all have important rolls to fill and Iõm 
confident that together we will have a great year.  
 
I want to take this opportunity to also thank those who have volunteered to host 
rallies this year.  Without the members stepping up to host rallies there 
wouldnõt be a unit to participate in,  so thanks again.   As to the Members, the 
Officers and Hosts need your participation in coming to the rallies that are 
provided.  
 
Be sure to check the schedule on the website to see the list of rally locations and 
dates so you can plan ahead. The rallies this year are a mixture of two day, 
three day and one four day rally. Hopefully there will be something for 
everyone. We all are working hard so that we as a unit can have a fun and 
enjoyable time.   
 
Moving forward Marcy and I will be living in Tennessee, so I ask all the 
Members to put your best feet forward to help support the rallies and the hosts 
in the future. Itõs a lot of work and they need our participation to make it 
worthwhile. Abe Hernandez will be taking the lead in my absence so go easy 
on him.  
Marcy and myself will miss you all. We have made some great friends and 
had some great times being part of the San Diego Unit.  
 
Take care and thank you, Dan S 
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Great way to start 
2018 Rallies 

 
A Weekend in Paris.  

I want to thank the members 
who joined us at the February 
rally in Chula Vista. Our co 
host Mark & Marcia Decoster 
did a wonderful job and 
helped out greatly. 
Thank you Jaclynn Reifman 
for teaching an origami class 
folding hearts. Also, thank 
you to the Sincek family, 
Sandy, Vince, and Andrew for 
putting a pétanque 
tournament together, I heard 
everyone had a wonderful 
time.  
Marcy spent most of her time 
at home cooking and running 
back and forth and setting up 
the dinning room. With out 
her this would not have been 
possible. 
 
Dan Smith 
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